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Monday 12th September 2022

Bank Holiday Announcement

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to you to inform you that on Monday 19th September 2022, the date of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s
State Funeral, we will be closed due to a national bank holiday.

This will allow pupils, parents and staff to pay their respects to Her Majesty and commemorate Her reign, while marking

the final day of the period of national mourning.

Kind regards,

Ms K Parkhouse

(Headteacher)

Tyndale Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England &
Wales, company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3DY
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